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Also, I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you once again for taking my case. I appreciate 
your sense of direction and professionalism. I felt consistently informed and prepared 
throughout the process by you and Nicole. You have managed to turn what was a stressful 
situation into a very quick and seamlessly effortless process on my behalf. I was highly 
impressed with the way you handled my settlement conference and extremely happy with the 
terms. If I have any issues with my case in the future, I will gladly return to you for guidance. 

Thank you, 
 

On Monday, May 22, 2017 3:35 PM, Nicole Geffert <nicole@juliestephenslaw.com> wrote: 

Attached is correspondence from Julie Stephens. If you have any response to provide to 
Attorney Stephens, please respond to her e-mail address, julie@juliestephenslaw.com. Do not 
reRIY- to this email. Thank you. 

Dear Leticia: 

Attached is a copy of the approved Stipulation and the new Income Withholding Order. 
In a few weeks, you should begin receiving child support in this new amount directly from the 
INSCCU. If you ever move, please always make sure that the clerk at the INSCCU has your 
correct address so that they can continue to send you payments. If you do not begin to receive 
this amount within the next few weeks, please contact them to confirm that they are receiving 
payments and if they are not, please let me know so that we can contact his employer. 

You and he are now to follow all terms of this Order until further modified by the Court if 
necessary. If at any time you feel that he is violating the terms of this Order and you would like 
to discuss what your options are at that time or if you feel that it needs to be modified, please 
feel free to contact me to discuss same. 

Vety truly yours, 


